
Ref. No: DGC/N/71/2025      Date: 10/02/2025 

 

It is hereby notified to All Students, Faculty Members, and Staff that Observation of International Day of 

Women and Girls in Science in collaboration with IQAC and Women Empowerment Sub-committee will 

be held on 11/02/2025 at 2.30 pm at Room No 206. This day is recognized by the United Nations to 

promote the participation of women and girls in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics 

(STEM). To commemorate this occasion, we have planned a programme where Dr. Biswajit Barman, 

Assistant Professor, will delivered his special lecture  

We encourage all students, faculty members, and staff to participate in these events and celebrate the 

achievements of women and girls in science. 

 

Let us join hands to promote gender equality and empowerment in STEM education. 

 

 
 
 

 

                 Principal   
Domkal Girls’ College   
              
 
    
 

Ref. No.: DGC/N/71(1/4)/2025                                         Date: 10/02/2025 

Copy forwarded to: 

1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. Convener, Women Empowerment Sub-committee 

3. Office Copy 

4. The System in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website 

 
 


